
 

 

Date 22nd August 29th August 5th Sept 

Speaker Our Great  
Debaters 

Alan Lily, 
Caulfield  
General  

Medical Centre 

Les  
Twentyman 

Topic 
This generation 

has gone too 
far 

Mobility  
Garden 

Victorian of 
the Year 

Chair David  
Nettelbeck 

Jan  
Hill 

PP John  
Leske 

Toast to  
Australia 

PP John  
Strong 

PP Geoff 
Asher 

PP Kurt  
Langfelder 

Toast to Club Sue 
Aarons 

Marian  
Dimand 

Jan  
Hill 

Job Talk PP Geoff  
Asher 

International 
Committee 

Report 

Youth of the 
Year Award 

Cashier $$$ PP Max  
Sherlock 

Sue  
Aarons 

Sue  
Nolle 

Other  
meetings  Vocational PARTNER’S 

NIGHT 

12th Sept 

TBA 

TBA 

Sue  
Aarons 

PP John  
Leske 

Sean 
Kain 

Keith  
Faiman 

Jack  
Dimand 

International 

Trivia Night coming soon on Saturday 14th October. Mark your diaries now! 

 

 

The GEN attempted to contact Joyce to reveal her opinion on her husband’s 
exploits. Whilst she refused to comment, paparazzi from the GEN have found 
Joyce in the arms of her own mystery man. 

Gen 
THE 

2006-07, Issue 8 Tuesday 22nd August 2006 

THOUGHT FOR 
THE WEEK 
 

If love is blind, why is 
lingerie so popular? 

There’s 
no debate 
about it: 
Sam is a 

EXCLUSIVE 

INSIDE: 
Jan Hill  
reveals all! 

Rotary Club of Glen Eira 

rotarygleneira.org.au 

Absent next week or bringing 
guests? Call John Leske on 9528 

4355 before 12pm Tuesday for 
catering purposes. 

Tonight we debate that this generation has gone too far. But 
with one of our newest members, Sam Binstock, there’s no de-
bate: he definitely has his way with the ladies. Is it OK Joyce? 

Ladies’ Man   
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Editorial. Tonight is our big club debate 
where we see orator against orator, wit 
against wit. We expose hidden talents, and 
probably other things 
we’d rather not ex-
pose.  
After a last minute ap-
pearance as guest 
speaker last week and 
giving a travelogue on 
Easter Island and its 
famous statues, our 
editor goes missing this 
week as instead of Ro-
tary, he paints the town 
red to celebrate his birthday. Good luck 
with the debate and see you next week! 

E-mail articles, photos, information to the 
editor at adrian@nelsonbros.com.au. 
Deadline is midnight Sunday for Tuesday 
publication. 

We’re on the web! Go 
to rotarygleneira.org.au 

EDITOR’S  CORNER 

Lead the way. 

While on holiday in Kenya and walk-
ing through the bush, a man 
came   across an elephant standing 
with one leg raised in the air.  
The elephant seemed distressed so 
the man approached very carefully.  
He got down on one knee and in-
spected the bottom of the elephant's 
foot, only to find a large thorn deeply 
embedded.  
As carefully and as gently as he 
could, he removed the thorn and the ele-
phant very gingerly put its foot down. The 
elephant turned to face the man and, with a 
rather stern look on its face, stared at him. 
For  a good ten minutes, the man stood 
frozen - thinking of nothing else  but being 
trampled . Eventually the elephant turned 
and walked away.  
For years after, the man often remembered 
and pondered  the events of that day...   

A touching story 
One day, the man was walk-
ing through the zoo with his 
son. As they approached the 
elephant enclosure, one of 
the elephants turned and  
walked over to where they 
were standing at the rail.  
It stared at him and the man 
couldn't help wondering if 
this was the same elephant.   
 

He climbed tentatively over the railing and 
made his way into the enclosure.  He walked 
right up to the elephant and stared back at it 
in wonder.   
 
Suddenly, the elephant wrapped its trunk 
around one of the man's legs, picked him up 
and swung him wildly back and forth along 
the railing, instantly killing him.  
Probably wasn't the same elephant...  

Our editor with his red paint 

 

 

New Rotarians are often clamouring to find out more about what Ro-
tary is and does. And it’s often not just the new Rotarians! 
One of our best resources is a book that every club member receives 
every year and that is the District Directory. This book provides a great 
deal of information about clubs within our district and the district it-
self.  
Want to know when you should wear your pin? What does Rotary’s 
wheel emblem represent? What are our District committees? What is 
RYLA, RYPEN or the District Organ Donor Registry? All this and 
more can be found in the Directory, not just contact details for other 
Rotarians.  
Open it up when you get home and just read a few pages—you’ll be 
amazed how much more you can learn about Rotary. 

Rotarians by the Truckload  

District Directory 

Favourite film: Fugitive  
Favourite song : Stand by 
Me sung by John Lennon  
Favourite form of exercise: 
dancing  
If I was an animal, I would 
be: a much loved dog  

In the Kitchen 
Most cooked dish: vegetable stir 
fry  
Most used appliance: fridge  
At Home 
How I unwind: mix with people  
Currently reading: Bad Faith 
by Carmen Callil  

Behind the member: Club Secretary Jan Hill 

This is not   
Jan Hill 

Last Friday a group from our club helped load a 
truck with items from Glen Eira College for dona-
tion to a school in Papua New Guinea. Hein Otten 
from Rotary Club of Chadstone-East Malvern plus 
students from the Interact Club at the College as-
sisted with loading the items. Rotarians Geoff 
Asher, Sam Binstock, Jack Dimand, Bev & Marc 
Fookes, and Ian Marks were all on hand. If you 
have anything for donation, contact Marc Fookes. 
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